
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you, 
   

The Valedictory (Graduation) Ceremony for the students of Grade XII (Batch 2023-24) is 

scheduled on Friday, 09th February 2024 at 02:30pm in School Premises. The function will be 

followed by ‘High Tea”. Parents are cordially invited to grace the occasion and bless the 

students for a successful and bright future.  

❖ Dress code for the students:-    
 1. Boys  –  Formal Suit 

 2. Girls  –  Sarees 

Reporting Time for students 01:30pm sharp. 
 
Thanking You, 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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